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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


April 27, 2015

Addendum #3
Request for Proposal

For Materials Science and Nano-engineering Lab: Project 090-248124
The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

A second walk thru has been scheduled, for sub-contractors & etc., for April 29th, Wednesday, at 1:30 pm.   No questions allowed; this is a “look and see” visit only.   Meet the Project Manager at the Lobby at 5050 Anthony Wayne Drive, Detroit, MI 48201.   The site visit will start promptly at 1:30 p. m., no special allowances will be made for anyone arriving late.

As a reminder:

1. Bids are due no later than 2:00 p.m., May 5, 2015, at 5700 Cass Ave. Room 4200 AAB.  
No public bid opening will be held.
2. A copy of the sign in sheet is available for downloading from the University Purchasing Web Site at  http://www.forms.purchasing.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html.

3. When emailing the project number must be included in the subject line.

4. IMPORTANT- This is an addendum which MUST be acknowledged on your bid form

We will require two copies each of your lump sum proposals, vendor qualification questionnaire and your bid bond documents.    

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Sr Buyer, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing.  Email: ac6243@wayne.edu, and copy Robin Ellis-Watkins, Buyer, at ag5343@wayne.edu.

Do not contact either FP&M or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Robert Kuhn 

Sr. Buyer
CC:
Robert Hoekstra (Project Manager), William McVea, Robin Ellis-Watkins, Buyer, Attendee list.
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